Notice of Variances and Waivers

DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH
Board of Orthotists and Prosthetists
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN THAT on February 18, 2008, the Board of Orthotists and Prosthetists, received a petition for Variance or Waiver, which was filed on February 18, 2008, on behalf of Terrance Stock. Pursuant to Chapter 28-104, F.A.C., and Section 120.542, F.S., petitioner seeks a waiver from certain requirements mandated under Section 468.803, F.S., entitled “Licensure Requirements.” Specifically, given the background and level of experience of the Petitioner, as described and documented in the Petition, the Petitioner requests on the grounds of principles of fairness a waiver with respect to the requirement that he “return to the classroom or meet intern/residency requirements” and “obtain a certificate in Orthotics.”

A copy of the Petition for Variance or Waiver may be obtained by contacting: Joe Baker, Executive Director, Board of Orthotists and Prosthetists, 4052 Bald Cypress Way, Bin #C07, Tallahassee, FL 32399-3258.
